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Optometry Coding & Billing Alert

Compliance: Figure Out Which 5010 Category Your Practice Falls Under
Watch out: Not everyone will have until March 31 to comply.

You thought you wouldn't face enforcement action regarding 5010 compliance until March 31, 2012. Now CMS tells
providers that they are being watched carefully -- and that some of them will not actually have until March to switch to
5010.

CMS Accelerates Changeover

In a Dec. 14, 2011, news release, CMS announced that it is monitoring progress toward 5010 compliance and has found
that some practices are unnecessarily dragging their feet.

Whether you've been tested and approved for 5010 or not, you may have heard from your MAC in December to
accelerate your transition timeline. Here's the action plan CMS announced in the news release, which will clearly compel
some providers to switch prior to March 31:

"Submitters/receivers that have tested and been approved for 5010/D.0 will be notified that they have 30 days to
cutover to the 5010/D.0 versions."
Submitters/receivers that have not yet tested will be notified in Dec. 2011 "that they must submit their transition
plan and timeline to their MAC in 30 days."
MACs will notify the submitters/receivers and "submitters/receivers have the responsibility to notify the providers
they service."

To read more about CMS's plan, visit www.cms.gov/Versions5010andD0.

http://www.cms.gov/Versions5010andD0

